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In this week’s news... 

The Jotmans Hall Hub 

Birthday wishes from 

today until our next 

Newsletter... 

Happy Birthday! 

Henry Pearch 

Lily Phillips 

USBORNE BOOK FAIR 

During the parent consultations 

evening, we will again be running an Usborne 

Book Fair in the hall where you can buy a range 

of fiction and non fiction books for your chil-

dren. 

Leaflets will be sent out in the next few weeks 

so you can see the type of books that will be 

available. 

The school will receive a percentage of the to-

tal sales in free books so your support of this 

event is much appreciated.  Thank you. 

INDOOR ATHLETICS COMPETITION 

On Tuesday some of our pupils from Chestnut class at-

tended an Indoor Athletics Competition at The Deanes 

School.  All the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves, 

here are a few comments. 

Connie Woodley: “The best part of the sports hall compe-

tition was that everyone got at least one event to do.,  I 

was in for speed bounce and the girls 4 x 1 relay.  It was 

an extremely exciting day. 

George Mercer: “I had the best day ever at The Deanes 

sports event.  The event went on for about 3 hours in to-

tal.  I took part in 2 activities and they were, ‘vertical 

jump’ and the ‘under/over relay’.  Both of my events were 

near the end so I kept cheering the team on. 

 



Don’t Forget… 
There have been several forms sent home lately. Kindy ensure you have  completed and returned the following to the school office as soon as possible:  

        Club Letters  

Dates for your diary ...Tear me off and stick me on the fridge! 

DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 30th January 2018 Dance Festival 

Tuesday 30th January 2018 Batic’s Got Talent Choir 

Wednesday 7th February 2018 Parents Evening 

Thursday 8th February 2018 Parents Evening 

Thursday 3rd May 2018 Non Pupil Day 

Monday 2nd July 2018 Non Pupil Day 

Safeguarding 

At Jotmans Hall School, the safety of all our 

pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child 

protection or keeping a child safe, please 

contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead - 

Mrs P Lovett.  

Deputy Safeguarding Lead - Mrs N Kadwill 
First:  Oak 100%   

Second:   Sycamore 99.4%   

Third:  Cedar 97.3%   

Attendance 

The attendance figures are in!  

Here are the top three classes for last 

week: 

 

 

PUPILS WHO GO HOME AT LUNCH 

Please be aware that if your child goes 

home for lunch then they cannot come 

back into the school until lunchbreak 

finishes at 1pm.  They are to go 

straight back into their class for af-

ternoon registration.  Thank you. 

Please keep up to date with 

what is going on at Jotmans 

Hall Primary School on our 

website. 

www.jotmanshall.co.uk 


